
From: Bradley Jones
To: ResourceStewardship Committee
Subject: Sunshine List
Date: Friday, July 26, 2019 2:22:21 AM

Dear Resource Stewardship Committee:

I want the Government of Alberta to do the right thing and remove the exemption for school
boards and Doctors for the Sunshine List. 

Sincerely,
Brad Jones
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